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Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Request Ref: NGFOI 19/20: 069 
    
Thank you for your request for information received at Northampton General Hospital NHS Trust 
(NGH) on 07/05/2019.  
 
I am pleased to be able to provide you with the following information:    
 

We are conducting an audit/Quality check on the nhs.net email address’ we send our Patients Inter 
Provider Transfer (IPT)/MDS forms to. 

We sent an email recently to the point of contact information we had.  We had either an 
‘Undeliverable’ notice or no response to this email.  

 rttipt.ngh@nhs.net 

Could you provide us with the existing email address and contact for your 18 week/MDS/IPT/New 
referrals teams so we can update and check our records. 

 
The rttipt.ngh@nhs.net email address is correct 
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